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Dear PREA Auditor, 
% 

With great sadness I am writing to report that last night the Department of Justice terminated all funding for the PREA Resource Center (PRC) and its activities, including support for all audit functions, effective immediately. We |are working on an orderly shutdown of the Online Audit System (OAS) and | notice to affected parties. We are writing to notify you that you will soon be 4 | unable to access documents and records in the OAS. If you have questions ] about any aspect of your work as an auditor or your certification, you may Write to PREACompliance@usdoj.gov. Impact Justice/the PREA Resource en | Is no longer responding to questions submitted through Contact Us, the A udit Help Desk, the OAS Help Desk or any other system. We apologize that we hav
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